
                                                                                       

Dear Parents or Guardians,                                                                     

 

 Welcome to a new school year!  Although we will be providing many school 

supplies for your child this year, he/she may want to have his/her own supplies to 

use during projects or independent work.  The supplies listed below are the items 

we will be using throughout the year.  These supplies are optional. 

Thanks! 

 

*pencils    *box of Kleenex  *glue sticks  

*box of crayons  *scissors   *2-pocket folder 

*Clorox wipes  *box of markers  *notebook (70 page-wide rule) 

*supply box       *box of colored pencils 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Second Grade Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


